

GUESS WHO'S COMING TO CHURCH?



Simeon and Anna Rejoice

Sunday December 29th First Sunday of Christmas

Worship Service at 10:45 am

Congregational Life Erv Willms
Worship in Song Special Music

Offering

Community Prayer Erv Willms
Scripture Reading Luke 2:22-38 Bill Devolin
"Simeon and Anna Rejoice" Daniel Janzen

Closing Song

Benediction Daniel Janzen

MCC Great Winter Warm Up- Save the Date

All welcome to join the NUMC Women in Service on Saturday January 18, 8:30 am until Noon for a special comforter making event. In honour of MCC's 100th birthday, we are participating by helping them collect 6,500 new handmade comforters for those affected by conflict and disaster around the World. Watch for more details on the MCC bulletin board and on our social media pages.

Joys and Concerns...

Baby Announcement

Matthew & Violet Ganas (Chepil) announce the birth of their son Leonitis Pierre Ganas on December 4, 2019. This is a first grandchild for Marlene Chepil.

Within Niagara UM...

Ladies Breakfast

All ladies are invited Thursday January 2nd, 9am at Husky's.

Financial Update

As our year end is approaching, and we require approximately \$72,000 in order to meet our 2019 budget requirements. Today is the last deposit going to the bank for 2019. Consider donations towards our capital fund as we have completed the new roof repair this year and are committed to renovations in the foyer in 2020. Keep our church finances in your prayers as we close out 2019 and prepare for 2020. Contact the church office with any questions.

NUMC Annual Membership Meeting

Tuesday February 4, 2020 at 7:00 pm.

Reminder to groups and committees to have your reports into the church office by January 7th. We are also still hoping to receive photos from events throughout 2019.

Church Internet

Over the Christmas holidays the router that controls our internet stopped working. It meant that the December 25 service was not able to be broadcast to Pleasant Manor. A copy of the DVD of that service has been given to Radiant Care Pleasant Manor Office, so they can show the service in the common room. We apologize for the inconvenience; the issue was not discovered until December 27 when Emily arrived at work.

Connect...

redbrickchurch.ca

Facebook

facebook.com/ redbrickchurchniagara

Calendar of Events

redbrickchurch.ca/

Sermons

redbrickchurch.ca/ resources/sermons/

Giving

redbrickchurch.ca/ contact/donate

Physical Address

1775 Niagara Stone Road

Phone:

905-468-3313

Email

office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff

Available online or at the welcome centre. Main office hours are posted outside the office door.

Red Brick E-News Sign Up:

redbrickchurch.ca/ contact/e-news

Administrative Notes...

January Calendars

The January calendars are printed and available at the Welcome Centre. Copies have been sent to those living at Pleasant Manor.

Mennonite Burial Society AGM

Will be held on Saturday, January 11, 2020 at 2 pm in the Tabor Manor Chapel at 1 Tabor Drive in St. Catharines. Agenda will be similar to past AGMs, discussing 2019 results and future plans, plus there will be an important members vote to approve revisions to our constitution, discussed at the Jan 2019 AGM. Board and committee positions are available. Further details available at

www.mennoniteburialsociety.com, or Barry Boese at 905-228-1850 or email info@mennoniteburialsociety.com

Office Closed

The church office will be closed Dec. 23 – Jan. 2. Phone and emails will be checked. In the event of a Pastoral Emergency, call the church office.

Next Week...

Sunday January 5th — Epiphany

9:15 am German Choir Practice9:45 am Choir Practice9:50 am German Worship Service10:45 am Worship ServiceMessage By: Daniel Janzen